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[You don't often get email from
]

The Idea of flooding the area with solar panels on good fertile crop growing land is ludicrous, we need that land
to continue to feed the country so as not to be forced to purchase from overseas. The most sensible plan would
be to put them on the roofs of industrial buildings and hospitals etc., and pay domestic homes a small fee for
those that would have them on on their roofs. This would work out safer and cheaper than having acres of good
growing land ending up as a dangerous waste land. The only thing it would not do is provide large foreign
companies even larger amounts of money.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. Valerie Firth.
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